
JoyJolt Drinkware Declan Single-Wall Glass Coffee
Mugs Recall June 20, 2024

June 20: MM Products Inc. is recalling JoyJolt Drinkware Declan Single-Wall Glass 16-ounce
Coffee Mugs due to the potential for the base to break when filled with hot liquid, posing burn
and laceration hazards.

Affected product(s): 580,000 JoyJolt Drinkware Declan Single-Wall Glass Coffee Mugs, model
#JG10242 (sold as a set of six). The affected product(s) were sold on Amazon.com and
www.JoyJolt.com, between Sept. 2019 and May 2022.

What to do if you have the product(s): Stop using the product(s) immediately. Contact MM
Products for a refund at (888) 569-5680 from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. ET, Mon. - Fri., email at
recall@joyjolt.com, or visit https://joyjolt.com/pages/product-notices-recalls or www.joyjolt.com
for more information.

https://www.cpsc.gov/Recalls/2024/MM-Products-Recalls-JoyJolt-Declan-Glass-Coffee-Mugs-Due-to-Burn-and-Laceration-Hazards

